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● Assessment last met on April 19 and will have its final meeting of the academic year on May 3. 

● Assessment has reviewed 100+ courses & programs in eLumen in the past month or so as part of 

the end of semester curriculum push. Mindy and I will be reviewing all remaining courses this 

semester. 

● We have about 60% of assessment plans submitted to be posted on the assessment committee 

website for Fall 2024.  

○ Here is the list of assessment plans and their status. Please look to see if your area is 

listed as one that we need and help us get those submitted. Thanks!  

● It was suggested to have assessment committee meetings every other week rather than 1st and 

3rd Fridays so that we can be more coordinated with curriculum and course reviews. However, 

the assessment committee declined and agreed to review courses weekly to prevent a backlog 

of courses next academic year.  

● The assessment committee will be holding Drop-In hours via Zoom during finals week for 

anyone needing help with inputting assessment data. I will send an email out to faculty once 

those shifts/hours are finalized.  

 

https://kccd.sharepoint.com/:x:/r/sites/groups/bcassess/Shared%20Documents/Assessment%20Plans/2024-25%20Assessment%20Plans/2024-25%20Assessment%20Plan%20Assignments.xlsx?d=wb830058ec49d4d66826931da5f194e65&csf=1&web=1&e=JhMqqC



